
NECHE Accreditation Update 

From: Isabel Roche, Bennington College Interim President 

Date: May 26, 2020 

 
Dear Staff and Faculty, 
 
 

Last week we received official notification from the New England Commission on Higher Education 

(NECHE) stating that Bennington College’s accreditation would be continued. This is very good news, and 

I thank the many staff and faculty who helped with this critical, multi-year effort. 
 
 
As expected, the letter from NECHE describes in detail several areas for follow up, based on our own Self-

Study, the visiting team report, our response to the visiting team report, and our April 23 meeting with the 

Commission: financial sustainability; shared governance; mission; and learning outcomes. Continuing to 

address these concerns is central to the College’s ongoing success. 
 

 
 
Isabel Roche 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ut0MhI-Zzi2rFU2hIAhQcc2KBgiE90NS/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ut0MhI-Zzi2rFU2hIAhQcc2KBgiE90NS/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SHHp408yVfyJyymUrU3ZM62YA7WWyj5a/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SHHp408yVfyJyymUrU3ZM62YA7WWyj5a/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DHf4roDUMPjOCg-rK048LWXXS2EjBkNb/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11NvzOgBbD1oqtyIfeZpf7naBq58cwSP2/view

